
 

Frankfort Public Library District – 2025 Trustee Candidate Questionnaire 

 

Candidate:   Karen Miner 

 

1. Describe your qualifications for the position of Frankfort Public Library District Trustee: 

 

I have been the Business Manager of Acorn Public Library District for 23 years, where I have 

worked directly and indirectly with the Board.  I have also served as Project Manager for several 

remodeling projects as well as overseeing the building maintenance of the library.   

 

In addition, I have served on a committee with Summit Hill School District Board of Trustees. 

 

2. List your motivation for seeking a position as a Library Trustee: 

 

With my 20+ years of experience as a library Business Manager, I have gained a deep 

understanding of the importance of effective library operations.  My hope is that through that 

experience I can help shape the future of the Frankfort Public Library District. 

 

 

 

3. What do you see as the Library’s role in the community, both now and in the future? 

 

In an ever-evolving landscape, our patrons have become independent in how they utilize the 

library.  My goal would be to ensure that the library will thrive to adapt with them, offering 

them programming, materials, equipment and the space to meet their needs. 

 

 

4. Do you currently have a Frankfort Public Library District library card? 

Currently, I have an Acorn Library Card, only because I am there every day, but I will transition 

this upon my retirement.  My family all has Frankfort Library Cards. 

 

 

 


